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BOARD  MEMBERS 

President     Barbara Ryon          

President Elect       Ruthann Mlcoch    

Program VP     Barbara Purvis  

Membership VP     Carlease Chandler  

AAUW Funds VP   Cindy Sprague   

Secretary      Marilyn Puckett 

Treasurer      Stephanie Dingman 

 INTEREST GROUPS  &  OTHERS             

Book Group—1st Thursday at 1 pm Stella Fife            

Book Group—1st Thursday at 7 pm Lisa Newhall       

Current Affairs—4th Monday at 1 pm Marilyn Dunagan 

     Dorothy Andrus 

Bridge group—4th Monday at 7 pm           Bessie Ridley 

Healthy Hearts—3rd Friday at Noon Bessie Ridley        

Out & About—dates and times vary Jo Turner             

International Affairs Chair  Carrie Garrett       

Public Policy Chair   Ann Kasper          

Tech Trek Coordinators   Lisa Newhall    

     Christine Morgando                                                                       

MEETINGS 

Book Group—Thursday, October 3 at 1:00 

pm at Stella’s — The Dress-maker of Khair 

Khana by Gayle Tzemach  Lemmon                  

Board Meeting—Monday, October 7 at  

10:00 am at Jo’s 

Out & About—Thursday, October 10 at 

10:00 am—Oak Glen and Edward Dean 

Museum carpool trip. 

Book Group—Thursday, October 10 at 

7:00 pm at Jo’s Lean In by Sheryl Sandberg 

Dr. Judy White—Saturday, October 12 at 

10:30 AM at the Downtown Public Library 

Healthy Hearts—Friday, October 18 at 

Noon at Marilyn Pucketts 

Funds Luncheon—Saturday, October 19 at 

11:30 at Buena Park. 

SEIBC—Sat. October 26 at 9:30  at Habitat 

Current Affairs—Monday, October 28 at 

1:00 pm at Bessie’s 

Bridge Group—Monday, October 28 at 

 7:00 pm at Ted’s. 

DR. JUDY  WHITE 

Dr. Judy White, Superintendant of the Moreno 

Valley Unified School District, will be our 

speaker.  She is one of our newest members.  

She was named "Woman of the Year" by As-

semblyman Jose Medina.  Dr. White's Topic is 

"It Takes a Woman's Touch" in Education.  She 

will talk about national, state, and local changes 

in Education.  The audience will walk away 

with a better knowledge of the Common Core 

State Standards and Local Control Funding For-

mula.  Education in 1950 is different than edu-

cation in 2013.  The reminder that women de-

serve a quality education still permeates.  Dr. 

Judy will integrate her personal journey to Su-

perintendent as she enlightens the attendees on 

current issues. 

DOWNTOWN PUBLIC LIBRARY 

Corner of  Orange and Mission Inn 

10:30 AM 

Lunch on your own 
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Barbara 

Ryon 

President 

What a marvelous gathering we had last 

month at our annual Tech Trek lunch-

eon. It is always inspiring to listen to the 

girls relate their experiences and tell 

how their lives have been forever 

changed by this opportunity. We feel so 

proud to be able to expand our outreach 

and include two girls from Palm Middle 

School, Moreno Valley in the camping 

program for 2014.   
 
Among the guests was Riverside City 

Councilman, Andy Melendrez, who pre-

sented each girl with a citation from the 

City.  
 
Jo Turner made her plea for membership 

at this meeting and we currently have 

six new members to welcome to our 

Riverside Branch.  Several of these 

members are parents of the girls who 

attended camp this past summer.  We 

were honored to have Dr. Judy White, 

Superintendent of Moreno Valley Uni-

fied School District, and Dr. Martinrex 

Kedziora, Assistant Superintendent of 

Moreno Valley Unified also join our 

Riverside Branch. 
 
Several months ago President of the 

Redlands Branch, Kay Dobbertin was 

able to attend two of our meetings and 

we felt this was a wonderful opportunity 

to become better acquainted and share 

some of the wonderful programs that are 

happening . She became a dual member 

of our branch.  I, and several other 

Board Members, would like to attend 

meetings of other branches. We look 

forward to having this added AAUW 

experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUT & ABOUT 

Come join us at Jo’s as we gather at 10:00 

AM on Thursday, October 10th to carpool 

our way to Oak Glen to see all the apple 

places and the Fall colors.  We will stop for  

a no-host  lunch along the way and then    

progress to the  Edward Dean Museum.  

After viewing the museum, we will return 

home by way of the 10 Freeway. 

Please call Jo if you plan to go so she can 

make the car pool arrangements. 

NEW MEMBERS 

 After our very successful Tech Trek meeting we 
were able to welcome six (count ‘em six) new 
members.  PLEASE cut these out and paste them   
or copy them into your Directory.  And please 
make every effort to get acquainted with our new 
members. 

 

Sally Cernie                                 Jean Tanner 

5242 Walter St.  92504                 23820 Ironwood #149 

Phone,781-0282                            Moreno Valley,  92557 

sally@cernieinst.org                     Ph. 242-0930 

                                                     

Samantha Esqueda                     Dr. Judy  White 

5307 Coventry Dr.  92506            19895 Camino Real 

Phone, 505-3610                           Moreno Valley 92555 

samanthaesqueda@yahoo.com      Phone, 571-7572 

 jdwhiteAmvusd.net  

  

Martinrex Kedziora                  Angelia Wyles 

28600 Highpoint Ave.                 2459 Chauncy Pl.  92506 

Moreno Valley  92555                 Phone, 682-1729 

mkedziora@mvusd.net               angeliawyles@charter.net 
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To AAUW members: 

Thanks for your generous donation of books for the first grade students 

at Bear Valley Elementary in Moreno Valley School District. Over 350 

books were given to the school in August at a value of over $1500. 

It is because of the willing spirits such as yours, that the 2013 book   

donation was successful. Thanks!!! 

Carlease Chandler, Chairperson 
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What a fabulous program we had for Tech Trek!  We had 5 of our 7 campers 

at the brunch who shared their exciting and touching stories about their time 

at UCSD.  Listening to our girls always reassures me that we are making a 

difference in their lives by offering this particular opportunity.  And, we now 

will be sending girls from Moreno Valley Unified School district as well!  Dr. 

White, Superintendent, and Dr. Kedziora, Assistant Superintendent, were 

guests at our brunch.  Both expressed their excitement about having their  

district participate in the program this coming year.  We also had Councilman 

Andy Melendrez as a guest.  He presented each of the girls with a beautiful 

certificate from the City of Riverside - signed by the mayor too!  

I am pleased to announce that we raised a little over $1000 at the brunch, 

with some of the donations specifically targeted for our new Moreno Valley 

addition!  As always, if you know of an organization or business that might 

be willing to make a contribution, please let me know.  I am willing to bring 

girls and talk with anyone. 

Thank you all for your support!  A special thanks to all of my committee 

members and my co-chair, Christine, for all of your efforts.  Our program has 

grown so much, that it takes a committee to make it all as successful as it is. 

Left to Right - Lisa Newhall, Desiree Wyles, Michelle Boulos, Alexa Wilbert, 

Savannah Esqueda, Jestina Kassim, and Councilman Andy Melendrez 

A Successful Tech Trek Brunch 
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Jo Turner                             

849 Daffodil Drive            

Riverside, CA 92507 

Phone 951-786-3966                                    

Email  jot888@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

AAUW advances equity 

for women and girls 

through advocacy, 

education, philanthropy, 

and research. 

FUNDS  LUNCHEON 

RSVP Deadline October 8th For the Funds Luncheon at the Knotts Berry Farm Hotel in 

Buena Park on October 19th.  To car pool call Jo. 

EVENING  BOOK  GROUP                    

will meet on the 2nd Thursday of the month this year (that’s the 10th of October  this 

month at 7:00 PM at Jo’s). 

SEIBC  MEETING 

We will meet at 9:30 AM for coffee and goodies.  At 10:00 AM the meeting will begin.  The 

meeting will be at Habitat for Humanity, 2180  Iowa Avenue.  This gives us a great opportu-

nity to mix with AAUW members from, up to eleven other branches,  and see some friends we 

have met before.  It’s also an excellent chance to hear what other branches are doing and get 

some new ideas 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE — http://riverside-ca.aauw.net/ 

http://riverside-ca.aauw.net/

